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Mark Colombo

From: SuperFrank Copsidas <sf@intriguetv.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 8:23 PM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KVHC-LD Community of License

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Hi Mark, 
 
We would like to change the community of license for KVHC-LD from Kerrville TX to San Antonio. 
 
It has been quite the project to get back on the air. The power company pulled the new, replacement lines a month ago 
but then we needed to get a new address from the City since the power was in a new gang. We have escorts confirmed 
from July 20-22 so our electricians can redo the wiring for the new service. (You need an escort to work on the power 
company property and they are scheduling three weeks out.) After the electricians, we request the meter, and then the 
electricians return to hook us up to the meter. Then the magic occurs. This is killing me as I have sub-channels ready to 
get on the air and my tower rent keeps coming due every month.  
 
Thanks 
 
Frank  


